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26th April 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the Summer Term and we hope you all enjoyed the Easter break. 
 
King’s Coronation Celebrations 
We have some special events planned to commemorate the King’s coronation in May.   
 
On Friday 5th May, all the children have been invited to wear red, white and blue or dress like 
royalty for the day.  Think princesses, princes, crowns etc.  The children will participate in a 
Grand Coronation Parade passing images of key London landmarks around our site.  The 
children will gather together outside to sing our special coronation song and the National 
Anthem.  This will be followed by a Coronation themed picnic lunch.  All allergies and 
intolerances will be catered for. 
 
As part of the national celebration to mark His Majesty the King’s Coronation, thousands of 
organisations across the country are getting together to give us all the chance to help out in 
our own local communities.  More information can be found here https://thebighelpout.org.uk/ .  
In a similar theme we are asking the children to make a pledge to help others.  This might be 
helping their friends or family or doing something to help in their local community such as 
picking up litter from the beach.  Some children will make a class pledge, others an individual 
pledge.  These will be written down or shared on Tapestry and we ask all parents and carers 
to help the children carry out their pledges and let us know by posting on Tapestry.  
 
Important Dates 
Bank Holiday Monday 1st May – school will be closed 
Bank Holiday Monday 8th May – school will be closed 
9th May – 19th May SATS for Year Two children - It is essential that all Y2 children attend 
school in all possible circumstances this week. 
Wednesday 17th May – Starfish Class trip to Sheringham Park 
Thursday 18th May – Crab Class trip to Sheringham Park 
Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May – upcoming Teachers’ Strikes: we can confirm that 
we currently plan to remain open to all children on these days 
 
The last day of this half term is Friday 26th May with the children returning on Monday 5th June.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs Nichola Stewart, Head Teacher 
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